Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

From: Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

Sent: Thursday, May 23, 2019 3:59 PM

To: ‘Fergerson, John M'

Cc: Rob Kirk; Loyd, Erin

Subject: RE: AR197105 Solaris-Okeanos SWD #1 Flowback Line (1RP-5407) Release Remediation and

Restoration Extension Request

Mr. Fergerson,

The NMOCD has received the Extension Request for Soil Remediation and Site Restoration at the Solaris-Okeanos SWD
#1 Flowback Line (1RP-5407). The OCD is unable to grant an extension of time for soil remediation and site restoration
activities at this time. Terracon submitted the site characterization and remedial action plan within 90 days of discovery
of the release, and is therefore in compliance with 19.15.29.11 NMAC. No further action is required on Terracons part
until the plan is reviewed and accepted. Once the plan is accepted, then closure activities need to take place within 90
days from acceptance. However, if the OCD has not reviewed the plan by June 25, 2019 (60 days after submission),
please resubmit the remediation plan, as it will have been deemed administratively denied at that point.

The other option would be to proceed with closure activities and closure reporting without a previously accepted
remediation plan. This route could prove more expedient, but runs the risk of requiring additional work if the OCD does
not approve the closure activities.

Hope this helps, and please let me know if you have any questions.
Regards,
Dylan Rose-Coss

Environmental Scientist

Oil Conservation Division
1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505

(505) 476-3488

From: Fergerson, John M <John.Fergerson@terracon.com>

Sent: Monday, May 20, 2019 2:12 PM

To: Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD <Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us>; EMNRD-OCD-District1spills <EMNRD-OCD-
District1lspills@state.nm.us>

Cc: Rob Kirk <rob.kirk@solarismidstream.com>; Loyd, Erin <Erin.Loyd@terracon.com>

Subject: [EXT] AR197105 Solaris-Okeanos SWD #1 Flowback Line (1RP-5407) Release Remediation and Restoration
Extension Request

Victoria,
On behalf of Terracon’s client, Solaris Water Midstream LLC (Solaris), attached is an Extension Request Letter for

Remediation & Restoration of the Solaris-Okeanos SWD #1 Flowback Line Release (1RP-5407) located in Lea County,
New Mexico.



After review, please contact me if you have any questions or comments.
Best Regards,

John M. Fergerson, P.G.
O&G Group Manager | Environmental Services

Terracon

10400 State Hwy 191 I Midland TX 79707

D (432) 296 5595 | M (432) 638 7333
John.Fergerson@terracon.com | terracon.com

Terracon provides environmental, facilities, geotechnical, and materials consulting engineering services delivered with
responsiveness, resourcefulness, and reliability.

Private and confidential as detailed here
(https://clicktime.symantec.com/3EDod2yHcoxn3m1tJ77y9oh7Vc?u=www.terracon.com%2Fdisclaimer). If you cannot
access the hyperlink, please e-mail sender.




